October 2, 2017

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:45pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for October, 2017 were read and approved.

General Fund report was \$82,887.80.

Mr. Levey asked about the tank insulation project. Mr. Bishop said that the plans have been sent to MDE for approval.

Mr. Levey noted the last Water Advisory Board meeting. He said that they are working to come up with a new agreement between Keedysville and Boonsboro to replace all existing agreements.

Carl French asked about the fire hydrant on Antietam Drive. Mr. Levey said it was out of service because of a line leak.

Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator